
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  February 15, 2021 
  
To:  Parish bulletin editors and pastors 
   
From:  Nichole Golden, Editor, The Georgia Bulletin 
 
Re: The Georgia Bulletin starts a new effort to better connect to 

parishes and readers 
           

 
We are starting a new effort here at The Georgia Bulletin to better connect to 
our parishes and readers. Please consider including some of our story notes in 
your bulletins. We will include them in the Communiqué moving forward. Also, 
if you have submissions, story ideas or questions, please reach out to us at 
editor@georgiabulletin.org or (404) 920-7430. The announcement that can be 
used in your parish’s remaining February bulletins follows: 
 
 
GEORGIA BULLETIN NOTES 
In March, The Georgia Bulletin will feature listings of Lenten events from 
expanded reconciliation times to take-out fish fry dinners. The March issues 
will explore continued pastoral responses to the coronavirus. Also to be 
featured are Scripture reflections, new principal announcements for Catholic 
schools and news from the Vatican. Please email editor@georgiabulletin.org 
to submit story ideas from your parish community. Learn more about your 
archdiocesan newspaper and read the latest news at www.georgiabulletin.org. 
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